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MEMORANDUM 

To: Faculty, Staff, and Students, Department of Physical & Environmental Sciences 
From: Professor William A. Gough, Vice-Principal Academic & Dean    
Date: 24 February 2022 
Re: Advisory Committee for Re-appointment, Chair, Department of Physical & Environmental 

Sciences 
Note: For distribution widely 

As stated in the Memorandum dated 5 January 2022, Professor George Arhonditsis is eligible for re-
appointment as Chair of the Department of Physical & Environmental Sciences.  He has agreed to be considered 
for this re-appointment.  

To review this re-appointment and with your nominations, I have struck the following Advisory Committee: 

• William A. Gough, Vice-Principal Academic & Dean (Chair)

• Joshua Barker, Dean, School of Graduate Studies and Vice-Provost, Graduate Research & Education,
University of Toronto

• Scott Ballantyne, Senior Manager, Finance & Operations, Department of Physical & Environmental
Sciences, University of Toronto Scarborough

• Johann Bayer, Associate Professor, Teaching Stream, Department of Physical & Environmental
Sciences, University of Toronto Scarborough

• Sarah Forbes, Liaison Librarian, Chemistry, Environmental Sciences, Physics, University of Toronto
Scarborough

• Nicole Klenk, Associate Professor, Department of Physical & Environmental Sciences, University of
Toronto Scarborough

• Mandana Meriano, Associate Professor, Teaching Stream, Department of Physical & Environmental
Sciences, University of Toronto Scarborough

• Ruby Sullan, Assistant Professor, Department of Physical & Environmental Sciences, University of
Toronto Scarborough

• Taylor Tabobondung, Graduate Student, Department of Physical & Environmental Sciences,
University of Toronto Scarborough

• Kenneth Welch, Associate Professor and Acting Chair, Department of Biological Sciences, University
of Toronto Scarborough

• Mathew Wells, Associate Professor, Teaching Stream, Department of Physical & Environmental
Sciences, University of Toronto Scarborough

For the success of the process, the input of faculty, staff and students to the committee is crucial. You are 

invited to submit, in writing your comments and input. Your submissions will be held in confidence and 
anonymized before consideration by the Advisory Committee. These should be sent to the attention of Fefe 
Wong, Manager Academic HR at academichr.utsc@utoronto.ca no later than 3 March 2022. 
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